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H.O.P.E. CENTRE FOUNDATION

OUTREACH PROJECT OF DURBAN CHRISTIAN CENTRE

54 Berea Road, Durban, 4000, P.O. Box 30920, Mayville, 4048

Tel: (031)307 2691/207 5030 Fax: (031) 305 5193 Cell: 083 247 6138

Founders: Dr.  Fred and Nellie Roberts

Directors: Dr. Taki Dube & Ps. E.V Dube
Thursday, 2nd April 2003

HIVAN         

Tel:
        _______________________    

Fax:             _______________________

Dear Sir/Madam

INVITATION AND REQUEST OF SUPPORT FOR THE: 

2003 ABSTINENCE WALK LAUNCH
The H.O.P.E Centre is a Faith Based HIV organization that is actively involved in HIV prevention, Training and Care. Last year we held a Sexual Abstinence campaign amongst young people, which was hailed by our minister of Health Dr Manto Tshabalala-Msimang as an Historical event!

We are currently preparing for the 2003 Abstinence Walk. Up to this day the impact of last year’s walk is still felt. It really made a lasting impression in the minds and lives of many people. We believe that this will be a year of consolidation of gains made in 2002.

We are honoured to inform you of the 2003 Walk, envisaged to take place during the second week of June: 08 June to 13 June 2003, culminating in the Reception Dinner on 14 June 2003 and a June 16 Celebration Music Concert on the National Youth Day. The planned route this year is from Durban to Empangeni.

We would also like to invite you to our 2003 Abstinence Walk Launch on Sat.12 April 2003

The 2003 Abstinence Walk Launch will be in the form of a march which will start at 11:30 at Durban Christian Centre (54 Berea Rd) and culminate at the City Hall where the walkers will be received by His Worship, The Mayor, Councilor Obed Mlaba, who will receive a token of appreciation for his participation in last year’s walk and this years’ Map. In the evening at 18:00 we will have a gospel music concert at 54 Berea Rd, Durban Christian Centre.

The purpose of this letter is to humbly request your active participation in this whole programme in the following manner:

· Attendance to the Media Launch on 12/04/03
· A Letter of Support from your organisation regarding the Youth sexual abstinence campaign

· Mobilisation of a partnership between your organisation and ours on this venture in terms of: financial, material (contacts of possible Sponsors and funders), marketing of the walk in your constituency and human resource support in order to accomplish this mission! 

The following are the potential gains for supporting this cause:

· Media mileage 

· Continued Involvement with the community

· Visible Marketing and Promotions of your company through the use of the Walkers at no less than 50 people on the route at any one given time (T Shirts, Caps, Banners)

· A worthy Corporate Social Investment for your company

· A network opportunity with a wide variety of groups and individuals with similar visions of an HIV/AIDS free generation. We are mindful of your busy schedule and hoping that you will spare a moment for this worthy project and participate in all the events.

For more information, please do not hesitate to contact me at: (031) 307 2691 / (031) 207 5030 / 083 359 0152.

Looking forward to hearing from you soon and trusting God for a favorable participation. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Taki Dube

DIRECTOR: HOPE CLINIC
